
February 1, 2011 
 
 
Dear Fifth Grade Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
Fifth grade Outdoor School is scheduled for May 11 - 13.  The fundraiser that we did in 
the fall raised enough funds to lower the price per student.  We would like to thank all of 
you for participating in this fundraiser to help with our Outdoor School.  The remainder 
of the cost for Outdoor School will need to be paid for by students and chaperones.   
 
• Student Fee for Outdoor School—$40.00 
• Chaperone Fee for Outdoor School—$88.00 
 
 
You may either pay all of the fee at one time or you may arrange to make payments.  All 
fees need to be paid to the school by May 1, 2011.   
 
Thank You, 
 
 
The Fifth Grade Team 

Please return this section with your first payment 
 
Student Name: _________________________   Teacher:  _________________ 
 
 
_____  Enclosed you will find the total $40.00 student fee. 
 
_____  I will make 3 payments  of  $13.34 on April 1, April 15 and May 1 to total the $40.00 student 
fee. (If you need to arrange a different payment schedule, please contact the Crater Office.) 
                    
_____  Enclosed you  will find the total $88.00 chaperone fee.    (Please note chaperone name below.) 
 
 
_____   I will make payments of _______ on the following dates______________________ to total the 
$88.00 chaperone fee.  (Please note chaperone name below.) 
                     
                   Chaperone Name(s)  __________________________________________________. 


